Early Bird Registration ends SUNDAY

From: Bloom Dance Studio (no-reply@dancestudio-pro.com)

To:

Date: Friday, May 29, 2020, 11:04 AM CDT

Dear Bloom Community,

This Monday, June 1 our doors will reopen. We have additional health and safety measures in place to protect those in our community. If you are comfortable returning to the studio - we would love to have you!

Now through Sunday will be your last chance to get our Early Bird Pricing for Summer Camps and Classes!

ATTEND A CAMP: We still have a few spots open in our week long camps that start MONDAY! Camps will run through June and July - Secure your spot now! https://danceatbloom.com/summer-camps

TAKE A CLASS: Our six week session begins June 8th if you would like to sign up to take a dance class this summer! https://danceatbloom.com/weekly-classes

To register visit our website now! https://danceatbloom.com/summer

Thank you! Bloom Dance Studio

In the past, you provided Bloom Dance Studio with your email address

Occasionally, you will receive brief announcements from us regarding the studio. If you no longer want to receive these announcements, please click unsubscribe to request that your email be removed.